
Multi Use Trails

In 2017, the City of Mayfield Heights applied for and was awarded a TLCI grant from 

the Northeast Ohio Areawide Coordinating Agency (NOACA). The grant made possible 

a comprehensive, city-wide study to identify long-term objectives for community 

connectivity. 

The Mayfield Heights Connectivity Study brought 

residents and City officials together to take a deep 

look at how pedestrian and bicycle traffic is supported 

in Mayfield Heights. Their vision is documented in the 

report. The study’s team from AECOM and NOACA 

solicited expert advice from other relevant agencies 

including the Regional Transit Authority, Mayfield 

Schools, the Ohio Department of Transportation 

(ODOT), and the Northeast Ohio Regional Sewer District (NEORSD.  Neighboring 

cities also reviewed opportunities to expand regional walk-bike networks.

 

A comprehensive plan was developed to illustrate how these improvements could be 

implemented in phases over an extended period of time.  Numerous grant funding 

sources were identified to reduce local costs.  The projects were prioritized to reflect 

public opinion and other practical considerations.  The final plan was submitted to and 

approved by City Council City in June 2019. You can view the plan here. 

 

Mayfield Heights applied for and received additional grant funding for the following 

projects which jump started this long-term plan:

 

http://www.mayfieldheights.org/DocumentCenter/View/3006/2019-Mayfield-Heights-Connectivity-Study-Final-Report


 
The City is committed to implementing the long-term trails system project throughout the city 

by applying for future grants.  This is an exciting opportunity to enhance the quality of life for 

our current and future residents! 

http://www.mayfieldheights.org/DocumentCenter/View/3612/GMB-Park-Conceptual-Layout-Web

